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Helen McDonald

Helen McDonald made a study trip to Tell Brak (Syria) to work on third-millennium pottery for
three weeks in April/May. Some 450 pots and sherds were registered and drawn for the publica-
tion of the TC area, on which Geoff Emberling and Helen McDonald are currently working. TC
was excavated between 1998 and 2004 and contains part of a substantial late Early Dynastic III
building with a curving outer wall that bears a resemblance to parts of the Temple Oval complex
at Khafajeh. The area also has overlying levels of Akkadian and post-Akkadian date.

2006-2007 ANNUAL REPORT 127





